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From: Jennifer McFarland 
Sent: Thursday, 20 April 2017 11:25 AM
To: fracking inquiry
Subject: Inadequate reasons for fracking in the NT

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Current demands from the Federal government for the states - and the NT - to allow fracking in order to service
local Australian demand are cyncial in the extreme, as it is policy and market failures to ensure that there is 
enough gas for local needs that has led to the current energy shortages.  The NT Fracking Inquiry must not 
allow this pressure to influence their findings.  

Yours,  

Jennifer McFarland

Jennifer McFarland
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